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Resurfacing Work Requires Overnight Lane  

Closures on State Highway 365 in North Little Rock 
 
PULASKI COUNTY (11-2) – Resurfacing State Highway 365 (MacArthur Drive) will require  
lane closures in North Little Rock, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 
Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
The work will require overnight and alternating lane closures of the northbound and 
southbound lanes of State Highway 365 from Pershing Boulevard to Landski Drive. This 
work will occur Wednesday, November 2, through Friday, November 18, between 7:00 
p.m. and 7:00 a.m., weather permitting. 
 
Traffic will be controlled by flaggers, signage and cones. Drivers should exercise caution 
when approaching and traveling through all highway work zones. Additional travel 
information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ArkansasHighways.com. You can also 
follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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